
Hello future Riverhawk families!

It is hard to believe that your fifth grader will be transitioning to MIDDLE

SCHOOL beginning in February! Flett Middle School is up and running and

has had a great first semester. We are excited to welcome our new 6th

graders and have grades 6, 7, and 8th all under one roof. Middle school is

an exciting time and brings dynamic changes academically socially and

emotionally for your student. We have designed a move-up process that

seeks to meet those needs and keep you as a key player in this process. We

are excited to introduce you to our neighborhood and house system as well

as curriculum, activities and support services. 

We will give students and families information and time to choose the

electives that work for them. Because these numbers then drive our staffing

and master schedule, we may not be able to accommodate changes. 

IEP and 504: If your student will have an IEP or 504 by the end of 5th grade,

we will be meeting with your child’s case manager from Elementary and

their counselor to go over the plans to make sure that support services are in

place. 

Choice Portal: If you are not within the Flett Middle School Boundary and

want to attend Flett, please go on to the district enrollment portal and

complete the process. The enrollment window for the 2024 -25 school year

is open from January 1st thru February 15th. 

Individual student/family needs: We will have a time for you to connect

with your Flett counselor to share any concerns or special needs. 

We are excited to welcome you to the Flett Family and hope that this

process will assist you in preparing for the great adventure of Middle

School!  Let the journey begin! 

 Grade 6 Counselor: Tatriana Muravez (TatrianaM@spokaneschools.org)

RIVERHAWK REGISTRATION PREVIEW

January 25 - 26th 
Elementary Conferences

REGISTRATION
TIMELINE

February 12 
Meeting with Elementary
5th grade teachers,
administrators, and
specialists.

February 22nd 
PARENT NIGHT @ Flett MS
Presentation of elective
choices, registration
materials and activities.

February 26th -March 1st
Elementary school visits and
registration

May 30th & 31st 
Elementary schools visit
Flett for an orientation

August 27
Student & Parent
orientation. Students meet
each other and receive their
schedules. Parents gather
to learn important Flett
information 

Visit our registration page using the QR code or go to 
www.tinyurl.com/WelcomeFlettRiverhawks


